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Comments: Dear the member of the Forest Service and those concerned with the Holland Lake Lodge project,

 

Myself, as well as numerous other who grew up in Montana, are deeply saddened by the prospect of this project.

To turn yet another hidden gem where the public can recreate and get into the outdoors, into a playground for the

wealthy is NOT what Montanans stand for. Please do what you know is right in your hearts, not your

pocketbooks. 

Do not let a private, for-profit, corporation from Park City UT change an incredible, dwindling, for-the-people,

Montana destination. 

 

Montana is the last best place. Let's fight to keep it that way. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


